
VISITOR APPLICATION FAQS 

1 – Do I need to send in a copy of my ID with my application?  

 Yes, in order to verify the individual who is submitting a visitor application, a copy of 

 their government ID must be sent in with the application.  

2 – What forms of ID are acceptable? 

 The only forms of ID that are acceptable are government issued ID with a photos, name, 

 and address. I.E., passport, state drivers license, state identification card, military I.D.  

3 – I don’t live in state to visit. Do you still need to fill out an application to send in money?  

 Yes, in order to send in money to a prisoner (money order or cashier’s check only) you 

 must fill out a visitor application and be approved on a prisoner’s visiting list.   

4 – How many prisoners visiting lists can I be listed on?  

 Only one (1) prisoner. Unless you are immediate family (I.E., spouse, child, sibling, or 

 parent) member to a prisoner you may be on theirs and only one other as a friend.  

5 – Can I send in my visitor application via fax?  

 No. Applications must be mailed in or sent in via scan email.  

6 – Can I use an electronic signature?  

 No. The application must be filled out by the potential visitor and must be hand signed.  


